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12 May 2021 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 

Year 6 have recently begun the exciting task of putting on an end of year spectacular, The Pirates of the 

Currybean, for you to enjoy. The children have been working hard, learning lines, making props, learning dances 

and much more.  
 

We would like to invite you to school to watch this amazing show. Government guidelines suggest that all 

COVID restrictions will be removed on 21st June. If this is the case, then we will be allowed to have you in 

school to watch the show.  
 

In the event of restrictions still being in place, we will video the show and share a link with you all. 
 

On Wednesday 30th June, we will be putting on three shows: 
 

1. 9:15am - 10:30am 

2. 3:00pm - 4:15pm 

3. 5:15pm - 6:45pm 
 

Due to restrictions and safety, one member from each family, will be able to watch each show. 
 

To be able to watch the show please text on 07786 207779, email office@allsaints-coalville.leics.sch.uk or call 

01530 832608 and confirm the names of who will be attending each show by Friday 25th June. 
 

It is essential that anyone coming to watch the performance is pre booked in, we cannot allow entry to those 

who are not.  Only 1 person per household will be allowed to watch each performance.  Unfortunately, we 

cannot offer any additional places. 
 

All visitors must wear a face mask unless COVID restrictions state otherwise. 
 

The children will stay at school all day and will need to be collected after the final show finishes at 6:45pm. 

We ask that children are collected and that they are not to walk home without adult supervision. 
 

As the children will be at school until 6:45pm, please could you ensure your child brings an additional packed 

lunch with them to eat after the second performance. 
 

If there are any questions please contact me via Class Dojo. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mr Coleman 
 

Deputy Headteacher 


